
CELEBRATING GIFTED
M a r c h  2 0 2 1

Each campus now has a dedicated Gifted and Talented web page in order to share both
campus-specific information and district information about Gifted and Talented
programming, events, initiatives, and announcements. You will find it under the "Students and
Parents" tab on the campus home page.  Currently the pages contain campus contact
information, announcements, and events from the district GT calendar.

Additional sections will be added over the next few months, such as GT Programming, TPSP,
campus events, and  information on new initiatives if the campus is a pilot campus for the
2021-2022 school year.  We hope you will find this additional page on the campus websites  to
be very helpful.

gtfbisd@fortbendisd.com

@fbisdgt

GT Department News

Campus GT Web Pages 
Under Construction

https://twitter.com/home?lang=en
mailto:GTFBISD@fortbendisd.com
http://www.twitter.com/fbisdgt


GT PAC Parent Symposium
Week of April 12, 2021

TPSP campus showcase
Dates vary - see campus calendar

District GT Showcase
Week of April 20, 2021

GT Mentorship Program Showcase
April 27, 2021

The GT PAC Parent Symposium is an event BY parents FOR parents. 
This is not a student event; rather, an opportunity for parents to share

experiences, ask questions, and receive insight on topics that relate to
parenting  gifted children.

Monday, April 12, 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.
Tuesday, April 13, 12:00 - 12:45 and 7:00 - 7:45 
Thursday, April 14,  12:00 - 12:45 and 7:00 - 7:45 
Saturday, April 15, 9:00 - 11:00 a.m.

Symposium Kick-Off Webinar
Breakout Sessions
Breakout Sessions

GT Student Panel and Keynote Speaker

Upcoming Spring Events

PAC Parent Symposium Overview
Session topics will be announced as the event gets closer.



F B I S D  G T  F A M I L Y  S E R I E S  C H A L L E N G E

L I F E ' S  A  R O L L E R
C O A S T E R !

CHALLENGE:  Families of gifted students (grades K-12) will
design the ultimate roller coaster.  In this challenge, families
will use their engineering skills to work together to design
and create a “loop-de-loop“ roller coaster that will take a
marble for a ride!  

REGISTRATION IS MARCH 1ST - 12TH
REGISTRATION FORM

Virtual Presentations (via Twitter): Monday, March 29th
Tag us using:  #GTinFBISD and #FBISDGTFamilySeries 

For more information, please visit the GT Family Series Web Page at:
http://www.Fortbendisd.com/GTFamilySeries

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QWJ9SRo5d0KRrL3SqZ9wVGUteYZusn9IsYo53IryMplURFIyS0ZFN1k1TjlFN08zR1NWSThRUDAxQi4u


March is National Music 
in Our Schools Month! 

From general music in elementary school to the exceptional band,
orchestra, and choir programs in our secondary schools, our FBISD

music teachers make a huge difference in our schools.  Please take a
few moments to read more about the value of the music education by

clicking on the music notes!

 
 

Does your high school student love music 
outside of school, too? 

Explore the House of Blues Music Forward Foundation! Musicians and
non-musicians alike are offered the opportunity to learn about the

wide variety of careers in the music industry and turn their passion
for music into a profession, whether on-stage or behind the scenes.

Scholarship and performance opportunities are also available through
this non-profit organization. 

Click on their logo to learn about these great opportunities.

https://nationaltoday.com/national-music-schools-month/
https://hobmusicforward.org/
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